P-EBT Robocall and Text Scripts
Schools can use the scripts below to send out robocalls and texts to eligible families informing them of P-EBT. 

Send ASAP:
[bookmark: _Hlk40193098][bookmark: _Hlk44410444][bookmark: _Hlk44399818][bookmark: _Hlk41893654]The deadline to apply for P-EBT food benefits has been extended to July 31. If you have already applied for P-EBT benefits, please disregard this message. Families with children who received free or reduced-price school meals through the National School Lunch Program during the 2019-20 Texas school year can apply for P-EBT. Eligible families should have received a school email or letter with an application link. It is important to put a valid phone number on the application because staff may need to call to approve the application. If you need help applying, please contact the P-EBT call center at 833-613-6220. Visit http://hhs.texas.gov/pebt for more information. Immigration status does not matter when applying for P-EBT. The public charge rule does not apply to P-EBT benefits.

Send July 20:
[bookmark: _Hlk44398451][bookmark: _Hlk44398302][bookmark: _Hlk44398313]There are two weeks left to apply for P-EBT food benefits. The application deadline has been extended to July 31. If you have already applied for P-EBT benefits, please disregard this message. Families with children who received free or reduced-price school meals through the National School Lunch Program during the 2019-20 Texas school year can apply for P-EBT. Eligible families should have received a school email or letter with the application link. It is important to put a valid phone number on the application because staff may need to call to approve the application. If you need help applying, please contact the P-EBT call center at 833-613-6220. Visit http://hhs.texas.gov/pebt for more information. Immigration status does not matter when applying for P-EBT. The public charge rule does not apply to P-EBT benefits.


Send July 27:
[bookmark: _Hlk40193230]There is one week left to apply for P-EBT food benefits. The application deadline has been extended to July 31. If you have already applied for P-EBT benefits, please disregard this message. Families with children who received free or reduced-price school meals through the National School Lunch Program during the 2019-20 Texas school year can apply for P-EBT. Eligible families should have received a school email or letter with the application link. It is important to put a valid phone number on the application because staff may need to call to approve the application. If you need help applying, please contact the P-EBT call center at 833-613-6220. Visit http://hhs.texas.gov/pebt for more information. Immigration status does not matter when applying for P-EBT. The public charge rule does not apply to P-EBT benefits.
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